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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Forest Plan

 

Douglas Scott

15705 SE 116th St.

Renton, WA 98059

 

June 25, 2016

 

 

Dear Colville National Forest Plan Revision Team,

 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the revised Colville National Forest Plan. 

 

As a backpacker and hiker in the area of northeastern Washington I would like to see it protected from further

development and the recreational opportunities enhanced. Please add more non-motorized trails and

enforcement of this. Also, I would like to see increased wilderness designations and roadless areas. 

thank you,  Douglas W. Scott

 

 

Thank you

Douglas W. Scott


